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Dear Roosevelt families! 

Big News!  Big News!   

Tuesday, April 25, Mrs. Elizabeth Hill-Brodigan, was appointed the principal of Roosevelt Elementary 
effective July 1. I am sure she will be setting up a meet and greet soon.  
 

I want to thank you for your patience and support this year. I  was blessed to work with great faculty/
staff, families, and students at Roosevelt this year, but it best for both schools to have a focused princi-
pal on campus EACH and  EVERY day!  I will only be a mile away and look forward to maintaining 
this relationship between Freedom 7 and Roosevelt. It truly was an amazing experience, that I wouldn’t 
trade for anything.  I’m not going to lie… I am a little sad it is coming to an end ❤ 
 

Last week, our students participated in Field Day and the Color Run! Thank you for your participation 
and supporting Roosevelt and our PTO.  They have worked hard to this year to increase volunteers, 
family engagement, and most of all- OUR STUDENTS! Now, Mrs. Blaile and I must go through a   Hu-
man Carwash…. What does that even mean?  Stay tuned! 
 

THANK YOU, ROOSEVELT PTO!!! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs. Kathy Lott, Principal 

Kathryn Lott 

 

    Prescription Pick-Up 
 

As the end of the school year approaches, I’d like to take this time to remind you to pick up your child’s medica-

tion. The clinic is open each day from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm.  The Nurse is here during these times for you to pick up 

your child’s/childrens medication.  

Medications will not be given to students to bring home. By policy, we are required to discard/destroy all remain-

ing medication whether non-prescription or prescription which has not been picked up by a parent or guardian 

by Friday May 26, 2023 by 12:00 PM . The school cannot store any medication over the summer.  

Questions, Contact: 

School Clinic staff:   Carrie Byington 

Phone:           (321) 868-6660 x49410 



Thank you to all the volunteers that helped 
make Field Day so much fun. A shout out to 
all the volunteers that worked the color run 
and will have colored hands for weeks  

Mr. Gonzalez the music was a very special 
addition to the day! To all that donated to 
help us reach our goal for the color run and 

get Oasis Ice thank you. To our PTO you all are just so 
fabulous and fun! 
 

The class winners for the most Color Run laps by grade 
were: 
 

Kindergarten- Zurie R. 

1st Grade- Gavin C. 

2nd Grade- Joseph G. 

3rd Grade- Mackenzie B. & Jacob A. 

4th Grade- Tommy B. 

5th Grade- Kendall D. 

6th Grade - Jackson C. 
 

Congratulations to all  
 

Wishing everyone a safe & fun summer  

Michelle Sirounis, Coach 

If your child/children  have lost their 

items, please have them check before 

school is out. 

 

All items will be donated to a local 

charity once school is over. 


